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WELCPME T? ALL SAINTS-BY-THE-SEA
EPISCPPAL CHURCH!
August 23, 2015

It is wonderful to worship with one another in song, prayer, praise and in sharing a
holy meal of bread and wine. After the service, you are invited to gather on the patio
for fellowship and refreshments. If you are worshiping here for the first time please fill
out a newcomer card found in the pew and take it to the Welcome Center (with the
pink tablecloth) on the patio after Sunday worship or hand it to an usher. We hope we
will have more opportunities to grow together. Wherever you are on your faith journey,
All Saints is honored to partner with you in ministry. Ask an usher or greeter for help if
you need directions to any building on campus.

FINDING YPUR WAY THRPUGH THE SERVICE

The worship bulletin will be your basic guide through this service’s liturgy. Hymns: the
hymn numbers are listed on the Hymn Board at the front of the church as well as in
the bulletin. The Hymnal is the blue book in the pew rack in front of you. The Lessons:
You may enjoy simply listening to the readings as Christians did for centuries, or you
may follow along with the scripture readings in the bulletin. The Book of Common
Prayer: This smaller red book in the pew rack is the principal book of liturgy for
Episcopalians. Prayer: You will find that some people stand in prayer while others
kneel. Please do what makes you feel comfortable. Holy Communion: All are lovingly
invited to the Lord’s table.
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CARISTIAN FPRMATI?N

Centering Prayer & Healing
Presence Every Sunday Fall
through Spring, alternating, at
9:15AM in office conference room.
Contact Pat McClure for more infor-
mation, 969-1426.

Education for Ministry (EFM) Theological
education at a distance. Local seminar group
meets weekly Sept to June. Contact Robert
Brown for more information, 895-3620

Christ Centered Prayer Every Thursday at
11:30AM in Parish House youth room. Con-
tact Jane Murray for more information.
jane@murrays.com

Bible & Babble Begins again on
September 22, at 6p.m. Contact The
Rev. Vicki for more information.

vicki@asbts.org Men’s Bible Study Every Wednesday at

8:15AM in Parish House youth room.
Contact Ken Jewesson for more information.
kfjewesson @ cox.net

Sunday School Sept-May Meets
during the 10AM service in Parish
House. Children pre-K to 8th grades.

Do We Have Your Current E-Mail Address?

Help us keep you informed on the many events happening at All Saints by
making sure we have your email address. You can email or call us at:
info @asbts.org or 805.969.4771

83 Eucalyptus Lane, Santa Barbara, CA 93108 * 805.969.4771

RCAD ALL ABQUT IT

NEWS AND INFERMATI®N FOR THEL PARISH @F ALL SAINTS-BY-THE-SLA

Weekly Services
Tuesday 8AM
Eventide Service & Supper
Wednesday, 6PM
Sunday 8AM & 10AM
Sunday School, 10AM
Nursery, located in the Parish School
Bumble Bee Room, is open during
the 10AM service for children 3 yrs
& younger

All Saints Parish School
A leader in Early Childhood
Education for 50 Years
Serving children ages
2 years to 5 years old

NAEYC/CAEYC Member
National Association of Episcopal
Schools
Diocese of L.A. Accredited

Contact Padric Davis,
School Director for information or a
school tour.

969-4946 school@asbts.org

Baptism
The next opportunity for Baptism is ‘
All Saints Sunday, November 1, 2015.
Please call the office for more info.

APMECPMING SUNDAY PRTLUCK

Don’t forget to sign up and let us
know what you will be bringing to
the Homecoming Potluck on Sun-
day September 13th. The sign up
sheet can be found at the Infor-
mation Table. Please bring a
dish that will feed 6-8 people.

* admin@asbts.org * www.allsaintsbythesea.org




WeRSHIP LEADIRS

The Baptized members of the body of Christ

Preaching & Presiding

The Rev. Aimée Eyer-Delevett

Crucifer 8:00
10:00

Organist

Cantor 8:00
10:00

Lectors 8:00
10:00

Intercessor

Lay Ministers 8:00
10:00
Ushers 8:00
10:00

Greeters 8:00
10:00
Welcome 8:00
10:00
Refreshment Table
Flower Power

Information Table 8:00
10:00
Next Week’s Lections

Mary Walsh

George Messerlian

Kevin Rose

Robert Brown

Paige Tautz

Laura Wilson, Pat McClure
Michael Ditmore, Michael Swift
Doug Davidson

Lore Dobler, Gail Harling,
Barbara Rose

Karen Dietz, Bill Macfadyen,
George & Sally Messerlian
David Buchanan, Steb Chandor,
Dave Kent, George Writer
Mike Goetsch, Sally Green,
Ben & Jef Short

Lore Dobler, Patsy Brock
Nathan Sigler, Raye Haskell
Lynn Cowell

Sally Messerlian

Mueller Family

Carolyn Henderson,
Pamela Hawes

Laura Wilson

Sally & George Messerlian
Song of Solomon 2:8-13
Psalm 45:1-2, 7-10

James 1:17-27

Mark 7:1-8, 14-15, 21-23

FLPWIR DELIVERY
VQLUNTEERS NEEDED TPDAY

PARISH CALENDAR

Sunday, August 23
8 a.m. Holy Eucharist
10 a.m. Holy Eucharist
Tuesday, August 25—YVictoria Hotel Night
8 a.m. Holy Eucharist
10:30 a.m. Community Kitchen
Wednesday, August 26
8:15 a.m. Men’s Bible Study
1 p.m. Carp Food Distribution
3:15 p.m. Eucharist at Casa Dorinda
5 p.m. Centering Prayer
6 p.m. Eventide service followed by dinner
Thursday, August 27—Victoria Hotel Night
11:30 a.m. Christ Centered Prayer
Friday, August 28
9:15 a.m. Healing Prayer
1 p.m. Healing Touch
Sunday, August 30—EFM Presentation
8 a.m. Holy Eucharist
10 a.m. Holy Eucharist

After the 10 a.m. service our beautiful floral arrangements
are made into bouquets to be delivered by willing volun-
teers to sick or senior members of the parish, or those
celebrating special occasions. If your route home this
morning takes you near Garden St., Mission Cyn., Masa,
Hope Ranch, please stop by the Flower Room.

SANCTUARY TQURS

The next opportunity for a behind the scenes Sanctuary
Tour after the 8 a.m. & 10 a.m. services will be Septem-
ber 20th. If you are interested in taking a tour and learn-
ing more about our beloved church, just meet at the Bell
Tower at either 9:15 a.m. or 11:15 a.m.

FALL DATES AT ALL SAINTS

All Saints clergy, staff, and leadership have been busy
the past month planning a number of wonderful events
that will begin in the Fall. Stay tuned for more infor-
mation on the upcoming Episcopal 101 classes and Adult
Formation, Newcomers Reception, Blessing of the Ani-
mals, All Saint’s Sunday, Advent Family Workshop, and
St. Nicholas Day. This exciting season will begin with
Homecoming Sunday on September 13th. We will
rejoice in “coming home” after a summer of rest, relaxa-
tion, and adventure, and prepare ourselves and our fami-
lies for the rhythm of life that accompanies a new school
year, the back-to-work routine, and the flow of our liturgi-
cal calendar. On Homecoming Sunday our entire Parish
family will worship together and we will commission the
Preschool and Sunday School teachers, and say a pray-
er for all of our students beginning the new school year.
This will be followed by a Potluck on the patio. Another
important event in our life at All Saints will be Rev. Aimee
Eyer-Delevett’s installation as Rector. This is set for
Saturday, October 3rd, at 10 a.m. with the Rt. Rev.
Mary Glasspool presiding. A festive reception will follow.
More details on all of the upcoming events will follow in
the coming weeks.




EFM PREVICW TDAY IN THE PARISH HQUSE

Education for Ministry mentor Robert Brown will present a preview and
provide information about the EfM program after the 8 am and 10 am
services in the Parish House today. An overview of the program, includ-
ing history, structure of the seminar, and seminar group life will be
presented, along with study materials, texts and registration materials.
Grab some coffee and a snack and join us for a group preview of this
wonderful vehicle of Christian Formation.

HPMECOMING SUNDAY KICKS @FF ALL SAINTS" MUSICAL SEAS®N!

On Sunday September 13, All Saints will kick off its 2015-16 musical
season during our annual Homecoming Sunday celebration. Everyone
of ALL AGES is invited to join our musical forces in leading the 10:00
am worship service. Children, teenagers and adults (and even adult
children at heart) will gather before the service, open the service in the
procession and join the choir in leading and singing the music of the
day. The music will be familiar and accessible to even the youngest
among us.

This Homecoming Sunday event will introduce a series of FAMILY
SUNDAYS planned during the year. Family Sundays will feature music
in worship that is easy to learn and easy and fun to sing, and absolutely
EVERYONE in the congregation, young and not all that young anymore,
are invited to join the choir in leading the musical worship of the day.
Bring the kids, the grand kids, aunts, uncles, moms, dads, in laws and
outlaws!! You absolutely will NOT want to miss a moment of these
family worship events. Details forthcoming!

MUSIC, FELL?WSHIP, Fe?D AND FAMILY

Beginning this Fall, you and your entire family have the opportunity to
join other families in singing, dancing, eating, and generally having a
great time, right here at All Saints!!

Once each quarter, during the 2015-16 season, All Saints’ Music
Department will host a family fellowship, food, live music and dance
evening designed for all ages. We'll begin with an old-fashioned Square
Dance and Bar-B-Que. Accompanied by the sounds of American
Bluegrass music, you and your family can SWING YOUR PARTNER,
PROMENADE and DO SA DO to your heart’s content. If you're new to
square dance, don’t worry — we’ll teach you how!!

During the Winter, we’ll host a 1950’s Sock Hop. Fonzie, Richie and
Joanie will probably not be here, but don’t let that stop you! We’'ll
celebrate the “Happy Days” of our lives together as an All Saints family.

Next on the calendar will be an evening of Celtic food and dance.
Scheduled near St. Patrick’s Day, All Saints will host an Irish Feis
(dance festival) complete with loud shoes, rhinestones, curly wigs and
soda bread. Again, this will be an opportunity for us all to learn,
participate, eat some great food and have a wonderful time together.

We’'ll close the season with an authentic summer Luau. Bring your
grass skirts, leis and “loud” shirts. We'll learn how to dance the hula
and maybe eat roast pig, poi and Shave Ice.

These events will be designed to include absolutely ALL AGES. Stay
tuned for specifics on dates and times, and get ready for some fabulous
family fun at All Saints this year!!

ALL SAINTS’ RECYCLED READING TREATS

Our rolling Book Carts offer a variety of
gently used (very good condition, no
markings, and no highlights) fiction,
non-fiction, special interest, and chil-
dren's books for sale for "good will of-
ferings." Think "Library Book Sale." If
a book sparks your interest, donate
whatever you feel is in your price
range. Books will be available on the
second and fourth Sundays of the
month during Coffee Hour after each
service. Proceeds will support our
campus ministries.

CALLING ALL SINGERS!

All Saints' Choir begins a new season
in September! All are welcome to join
us, as we begin a new year of leading
the Church's song in worship. We re-
hearse Thursday evenings from 7pm -
9 pm in the church. We'll kick of the
season, by singing for the 1st time dur-
ing our homecoming service, Septem-
ber 13 at 10am.

If you'd like to participate in this vital
ministry, simply come to our 1st re-
hearsal, September 10, or call or email
Steve O'Connor (805 969-4771, ext
109 - steve @asbts.org) for more infor-
mation.

Join us this year, won't you?

NEW DATE & TIME FOR WEEKLY
BIBLE & BABBLE

Bible & Bible will resume in the fall at a
new time and on a new day. Begin-
ning September 22, we will meet at
6:00 p.m. on Tuesdays in the Parish
House for Bible Study and Pot-

luck. Please join us for this time of
discussion and fellowship. We study
the upcoming scripture readings for
Sunday based on the Revised Com-
mon Lectionary and use as our text
Keeping Holy Time edited by Douglas
E. Wingeier. Please contact Rev. Vicki
at the church with questions,
vicki@asbts.org.



mailto:steve@asbts.org

QUTREACH MINISTRIES & PTHER NLWS

CLEVELAND ELEMENTARY SCHQQL

Cleveland Elementary School is a year-round school,
and home to approximately 380 students, grades K-6,
most of whom are eligible for free breakfast and lunch. In
2014, Cleveland was chosen as our parish’s focus pro-
ject. Opportunities to serve this important ministry in-
clude: becoming a homework tutor; assisting the school
office with administrative help; assisting the PTA; helping
in the library; gardening on the weekends; joining the
“lunch bunch”, eating lunch with the children periodically;
or serving as an advocate for the school and neighbor-
hood at City Hall. Volunteers are always needed. Con-
tact Susan Evans for more information.

susanfevans @icloud.com

D? SPMETHING DIFFERENT THIS SUMMER FeR
CPMMUNITY SIRVICE H?URS

Young All Saints parishioners (under 18) are invited to
think beyond themselves and help feed the homeless
and needy at the following locations and dates:

Serve lunch at Casa Esperanza homeless center in
Santa Barbara Tuesday, August 25

Distribute free fruit and veggies in Carp
August 26

Serve dinner to Isla Vista homeless
Monday, August 31

You will feel good while doing good!

David Boyd, dboydinc@aol.com, is the contact for
more information.

AELP REPLENISH @UR KITCHENS!

The Wish List includes: Serving spoons, large forks, salad
prong, egg slicer, small sharp knives, serving bowls (all siz-
es) very big to small, spatulas, plastic freezer bags, plastic
freezer containers, measuring cups, serving trays for cook-
ies, salt and pepper shakers, graters. peelers, can opener,
and colanders. Contact Anne in the office for more infor-
mation, anne @asbts.org

FLEDING MINISTRICS

Transition House Every 2nd Sunday of the
month at 5PM; prepare & serve a simple meal
to emergency shelter residents. Volunteers &
food donations needed.

Carpinteria Food Distribution Volunteers
needed to organize and give free fruit and veg-
gies to some of our less-fortunate brothers and
sisters in Carpinteria on August 26th at 5201
8th Street in Carp at 1 p.m. Please sign up at
the Info Table.

Community Kitchen Every 1st, 3rd, 4th, &
5th Tuesday at 10:30AM; serve a simple lunch
at Casa Esperanza Homeless Shelter.

Victoria Hotel Every Tuesday & Thursday
evenings; drive Victoria Hotel manager to Com-
munity Kitchen to pick up hot meals for resi-
dents.

Contact David Boyd for more information about
3> above feeding ministries:

led to be good stewards of God'’s blessings - to
share Christ’s love through serving our neighbors and
d. In doing this good work, one cannot help
but grow In grace as well. All are invited to serve any out-
reach ministry offered at All Saints.

OTHER MINISTRIES & GROUPS

Hospitality Refreshment Table Sign up to provide
light refreshments one Sunday during coffee hour. We
especially need help on the first and second Sundays of
the month. Contact Anne Hopkinson for more infor-
mation. anne @asbts.org

Book Club Meets every other month for discussion
and potluck. Contact The Rev. Vicki Mouradian for
more information. vicki@asbts.org

WiseWomen Meets monthly after the 10 a.m. service
for a speaker, program, fieldtrip or other opportunity for
learning and sharing from one another’s experiences.
Contact Judy Mack for more info. jcsmsb @ gmail.com



mailto:dboydinc@aol.com

